
 

 

HOC/BSE/Regn.30(4)PartA_ParaB(6)/2021-22/9/27/1                            Date: 27-09-2021 

   To:  

     Shri Harshad Naik, Assistant Manager, 

     Listing Compliance, BSE Ltd., P J Towers, 

      Dalal Street, Mumbai – 4000001.         

     Dear Sir, 

 Sub.: Intimation of temporary shutdown of HOCL Kochi Plant from 28-09-2021 

to   02-10-2021 ; Ref.: Regn.30(4) read with Part A Para B(6) of the LODRRs 

With reference to the captioned subject, incompliance with the Regn.30(4) read with Part    
A Para B(6) of the LODRRs, Notice is hereby given to that :  As the Kerala State Electricity 
Board had informed the company (HOCL) about the non-availability of power on 
28.09.2021 due to some maintenance work at their end,  

 
a) The Company’s (HOCL) Phenol Plant at Kochi will be temporarily shut down from 

28.09.2021 and will be restarted on 03.10.2021 (Product will be available from 
04.10.2021) ; accordingly,  
 

b) Since certain important works /jobs need to be taken up in the Plant - Hot oil section, 

cumene plant, Phenol (cumox plant & fractionation) sections, those works are also 

planned during the period.  

 

Thanking you, 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Hindustan Organic Chemicals Ltd 

 

(Mrs. Susheela Kulkarni) 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 


